
To whom it may concern, 

I wish to express my support of  “The Ad Astra Opportunity Tax Credit” SB128.  My family chooses 

to send our children to a school that aligns with our beliefs. We are required to pay for public 

schools that have removed God from the class room, have dropped expectations of students 
regarding educational expectation’s, invited transgender corruption into libraries, push agendas of 

corruption, attempt to sexualize children as young as 6 years old.  

This bill would relieve the nagging burden I feel every time I pay taxes and provide satisfaction 

knowing that money would actually go to the education of my children and not towards corrupt 

agendas.  

Thank you for bringing this to the floor we support this 100%. 

 

Thank you, 

The Moore family 


